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Agenda of the Meeting  

 

All staff members are here by informed that a NAAC SSR preparation meeting is 

arranged on 27th February,2024 at the seminar hall at 10-00 am. All the staff 

members are requested to remain present without fail. 

 

 

Agenda: - 

 

1. NAAC SSR preparation meeting 

Speaker- Dr. N. T. Chotaliya 
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Date-February 27, 2024 

Time-10-00 am onwards  

Place-Seminar hall 

Speaker- Dr.N.T. Chotaliya 

 

On February 27, 2024, the College organized an expert lecture on NAAC 

accreditation in the college auditorium. The session commenced at 10:00 AM with 

all staff members in attendance. Dr. C.C. Ambasana, the NAAC Coordinator, 

initiated the training program by welcoming the esteemed guest, Dr. N. T. 

Chotaliya. 

Dr. Ambasana provided a concise presentation on the college’s NAAC 

preparation efforts. Following this, Dr. Chotaliya held individual meetings with the 

criteria coordinators, offering tailored guidance on their specific areas. 

In the evening, an exit meeting was conducted to outline the future plan of action. 

Principal Dr. M.G. Bhatt emphasized the importance of implementing the expert’s 

suggestions.  

The event concluded with a vote of thanks delivered by Dr. S.K. Patel, the IQAC 

Coordinator. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


